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Inflight Experience Update   

Hello everyone, and thanks for tuning into this edition of Inflight Experience Update. In this 

segment, VP Inflight Experience, Stephen Howell provides an update on the new catering 

enhancements and Manager, Inflight Regional Services, Jenny Baca discusses the Flight 

Attendant recruitment efforts and the new referral program.  

Link: https://vimeo.com/744654223/551a66074c 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks for watching and be sure to tune in to our next Inflight Experience Update in the coming 

weeks. 

 

https://vimeo.com/744654223/551a66074c

